Ms. Cathy Bechtel, RCTC PO Box 12008 Riverside, CA 92502

Dear Ms. Bechtel,

My family will be one that is impacted by the construction of the new highway. My name is Martin Franco. I am very concern about the displacement of my family. I have a senior in high school, graduating in 2014. She would like to continue her education here until graduation.

I have an elderly mother who has recently settled here and has established her medical care her. It will be a difficult transition to a new doctor and medical facility.

My property is used for training horses. I am afraid I may not find one that can provide me the training tools I have built on this property.

My wife and I had this home built to meet our family needs and now it is going to be taken from us.

We have one of the best neighbors one can ask for. We know this is inevitable, but would like to be given ample notice and time to find a home for our family. One that can meet our current needs.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 951-443-0919 (home) or on my cell 909-731-1992.

Tarro /

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Martin and Sonia Franco 20475 El Nido Ave.

Perris, CA 92571

P-14-1